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March 7, 2023, Town of Twin Bridges Work Session (104 E. 6th Ave.) 

Council Members in attendance were Matt Greemore, Scott Holbrook and Jordan High.  Also in 
attendance were Mayor Patricia Hayes and Dan McCauley (Great West Engineering). 

Mayor Hayes called the meeting called to order at 7:06pm.  

Dan McCauley provided a copy of the proposed project which would include new sidewalks on west 8th, 
east 9th, 8th, 6th and 5th Avenue.  Discussion occurred regarding available funds from the Town for the 
grant match. The project is projected for the fall of 2023 through 2026.  

Dan explained that the MDT will be completing a new traffic study which will cost $5,000.00 but that will 
be offset by a $5,000.00 grant. Dan will provide the council with the proposal for the sidewalk project at 
the next council meeting. Discussion was held on requesting the school to help provide some funds for 
the project.  

Motion made by Matt Greemore, seconded by Scott to use the gas tax funds for the grant match, 
seconded by Jordan, motion approved.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm. 
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